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● SBAC and AP testing are currently underway.

● Saturday School is now open to all students thus providing additional support for all students.

● Credit recovery for HS will take place the end of June and into July.

● Math Camp will take place in the month of July. All new students grades 2-8 will attend as well

as current students who are not meeting mastery in Math.

● AIMS is increasing its support for ELL students based on what the data is showing regarding

mastery.

● AIMS Special Education Instructor is on target to bring all IEPs in compliance.

Academics



● Draft of preliminary budgets have been completed.

● Site budget meetings have occured and central budget meetings are happening.

● The Superintendent, CSMC, and the CBO will be finalizing the preliminary budgets for the board’s review.

● LACAPS are being formed and adjusted at SSCs. The preliminary budgets will reflect the items in the LCAP.

● AIMS is implementing the succession plan for the CBO position. This plan includes a needs assessment

and an increase of support FTEs.

● A Gofundme has been set up to raise fund for our Sports program. Links for the fundraising are on

the website and social media.

● Teachers and classified non-exempt have received raises in salary for 2018-2019, leadership has not.

Finance



● SSC, FAC, Superintendent Coffees, Satellite Campus Engagement, and Academic Intervention

meetings have occured.

● AIMS attended sports championships. The results will be presented in the sports report.

● CCSA, ACOE, SOBE, OUSD meetings and training have been attended by the Superintendent

● ACOE Teacher Induction celebrated our teachers and leaders who either completed or have one

year towards completion of the clear credential.


